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 October 13, 2003 
 
 
Subject: October 2003 BOD Report of the ASGS Canadian Section, 
 
  
 The Canadian Section held it’s last meeting back in May of this 
year. Our next meeting is scheduled for October 18, 2003 at Namdar 
Scientific Glassblowing in Mississauga, Ontario. As Section Officers 
were elected in May to their current positions no elections will be 
held at this meeting. Due the due date of October 15, 2003 for these 
reports, any issues that arise at our section meeting will be 
reported at the November BOD meeting. 
 
Director          Michael Palme 
Alt. Director     Georges Kopp    
Chair             Craig Nagami 
Secretary         Michael Vandenhoff 
Treasurer         Darcey Doering 
 
 
 Our current bank balance is quite healthy at this time. It 
stands at just under CDN $2000.00 This will be reduced somewhat to 
pay for the Director Reimbursement for the November 2003 ASGS BOD 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 
    
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Michael Palme 

 

 

 



Canadian Section Director 
 


